
 

Sunrise Ridge  November Newsletter 
Dear Sunrise Ridge Families, 

As we move towards Winter Break, please remain vigilant and monitor your child’s health for any signs 

of COVID-19 (new or worsening signs) including cough, fever, muscle aches, fatigue, sore throat, 

nausea/vomiting, headache, loss of appetite, chills, runny nose or nasal congestion, loss of sense of 
smell or taste, diarrhea. Keep your child home if they are not well. 

At school we will continue to maintain vigilance with cleaning protocols, hand washing, wearing  masks 

and physically distancing by cohort groups, inside the school. If you wish for your child to wear a mask 

at school, please ensure that your child is aware of this request and have a clean mask each day when 
they come to school.  

Also, we are highly recommending when parents are on school property  that they remain 2 metres 

apart and where a mask to keep all our community safe.  

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the safety of our school.  

 

Communicating Student Learning WEEK (CSL) from November 30- Dec 4th 

 Teachers communicate learning in various ways: conferences, phone calls, sending work home, class 

newsletters, planners, Fresh Grade and more.  All classes are using Fresh Grade as both a 

communication and reporting tool this year.  Fresh Grade is not intended to document everything your 

child does in school, but should provide evidence of learning in all subject areas at different times 

throughout the year.  Teachers will typically use comments/feedback and/or a proficiency level when 

evidence of student learning is added. Students will also comment on their own learning in relation to 

the learning standards as well.  The language in the proficiency scale has changed slightly this year so 

the focus is on the understanding.  Its also the same scale used on all provincial assessments. 

(detailed information for parents can be found at https://sd36csl.com/) 

 

Nov. 30th - Dec 4th Sign up for Parent/Teacher Virtual Conferences- Click HERE 

https://sd36csl.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A48AEAC2BA4F49-parent


 

In this Issue: 

 

• Dates to Remember 

• Parent/Teacher Conference Link- see above 

• Remembrance Day Videos 

• Cloverdale Christmas Food Bank  

• PAC update 

• Parking reminder 

• Kindergarten Registration January 2021 

• Public Health Update for Grade 6 Immunizations -***Update** 

• Daily Health Check 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs. Brennan 

 

 

November 16th -27th - Virtual Scholastic Book Fair 

November 16th - December 4th - Gift Card Fundraiser- see email from Nov. 17th 

November 23rd - December 4th - Cloverdale Food Bank Collection 

November 30th - Dec 4th- Communicating Student Learning  

December 3rd- Early Dismissal- Parent/Teacher Conferences by phone or online 



December 4th- Christmas Treat Day/Deck the Doors (afternoon)  

December 7-11 - Rocks Rings at the School (curling program)  

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Sunrise Ridge Remembers 

 

On November 10th,   students and staff participated in a thoughtful Remembrance Day assembly. The 

assembly was MC’ed by four Grade 6/7 students and included a choir performing two songs about Peace. 

Our grade 6 and 7 French Immersion classes starting off  the assembly by singing O Canada in French 

and English. Ms. Lightbody/McKenzie and Ruskowski 1/2 class shared  a touching poem about Little 

Poppy. Div. 7 recited the poem "In Flander's Fields". Ms. Norris's and Ms. Gessey's sang a song directed 

by Mrs. Fast (our music teacher) called Shine a Light for Peace with a special solo by Carys.  Students 

from each class created a Remembrance Wreath that was placed at the foot of our flag pole outside 
followed by a moment of silence. Thank you to all the classes that participated virtually!! 

 



https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=LxUUivtD0yyxnc 

 

https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=XavSwaOuhOtNpH 

 

https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=Lzc1rMXNPUSzpr 

 

https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=GiaTHjfSIuBS00 

https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=LxUUivtD0yyxnc
https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=XavSwaOuhOtNpH
https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=Lzc1rMXNPUSzpr
https://sway.office.com/b91jUxVIKX4gkrsF#content=GiaTHjfSIuBS00


Do they know its Christmas? 

 

Once again, the Sunrise Ridge community will be collecting money and donation items for the 

Cloverdale Foodbank. In addition to the regular holiday needs, COVID has caused a major financial strain 

for many families in the Cloverdale area. For those who are able, we will be asking students to bring in 
donations to help those in need enjoy the magic of Christmas. 

  

This year, our student leaders have decided to focus on toiletry items and cash donations. If you would 

like to donate physical items, we are looking for donations such as: Toilet paper, paper towel, baby 

wipes, diapers (all sizes), deodorant, shampoo & conditioner, soap , and tooth paste.  

  

Our drive will run from November 23- December 4.  

  

We wish you all a happy holiday season! Thank you for all of your support!!  

  

Love, 

  

The Sunrise Leadership team. 



2020/2021 PAC Executive 

 

PAC President- Brenda Ansley 

Vice Presidents- Rani Singh and Valerie Singh 

Treasurer- Loren Roberts 

Secretary- Miriam Hill 

 

Please join our Facebook Page Sunrise Ridge Parents to keep up to date with the latest PAC news 

 

Online Scholastic Book Fair November 16th to November 27th. 

Sunrise Ridge Spirit Wear - orders will arrive in December (there will be some available to purchase at 
the school if you forgot to order- limited sizes and styles) 



Virtual Book Fair 2020 

 



A reminder to all parents!! There is NO left turn into the school or out of 

the school driveway 

 

Kindergarten Registration January 2021 

 



Grade 6 Immunizations- update 

 

ImmunizationAs per Fraser Health: 

  

“Public Health will commence the School Immunization Program for this year’s Grade 6 and 9 students 

in January 2021. Public Health will also provide catch-up immunizations to students who did not 

complete their immunizations last school year or over the summer. Please share this information with 
school personnel and parents. 

  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact the manager of your local public health unit. ” 

  

For a copy of original notice or for the contact details of your local public health unit please click here. 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/ProgramsAndServices/HESA/safety_work/communicable_disease/Documents/Fraser%20Health%20School%20Letter%20Gr%206%209%20immunizations%20Nov%202020.pdf

